
 
 

 
 

 
    November 13, 2002 

 
To the Honorable, the Common Council 

of the City of Milwaukee 
200 East Wells Street, Room 205 

Milwaukee, WI  53202 
 

Dear Council Members: 
 

 This letter is to inform you that in accordance with the provisions of 
Sec. 118.40, Wisconsin Statutes and Sec. 320-41 of the Milwaukee Code, I 
am appointing LaRhonda Bearden-Steward of 6574 North Bourbon Street, 

Milwaukee, WI 53224, as one of the Common Council President’s 
representatives to the Charter School Review Committee to replace 

Kimberly Tuck. 
 

 I trust that the Common Council will approve Ms. Bearden-Steward’s 
appointment. 

 
     Sincerely, 

 
 

 
     MARVIN E. PRATT 
     Alderman, First District 

     Common Council President 
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Enc:  Bearden-Steward Resume 

 
Cc: Ms. Bearden-Steward 

 Mayor Norquist 
 Ron Leonhardt, City Clerk 

 Mr. Soika, Dir. DOA 
 Dr. Fuller, Chair 



 


